
Statement by SJ 

************** 

     A spokesman for the Department of Justice 

today (November 18) said that the Secretary for 

Justice has not yet recovered and required further 

treatment following the assault in London. She would 

provide an update as and when necessary after 

consulting medical advice. During this period, the 

Secretary will continue to handle her work as usual. 

She also expressed gratitude to all who send their 

kind wishes. 

  

Ends/Monday, November 18, 2019 


